Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
birvine@barrington.nh.gov

NOTICE OF EXTENSION
December 21, 2021

Route 125 Development, LLC
7B Emery Lane
Stratham, NH 03885
Request for a 2-year extension on the following application:

223-24&26-RC-18-ZBAVariance (Owners: Rina Myhre, Carol H. LeDoux and Paul C. Helfgott)
Applicant requests a variance from Article 19 Table 1 to allow a conservation subdivision in the Regional
Commercial Zoning District on Route 125 (aka Calef Highway) on a 212 +/- acre lot (Map 223, Lots 24
& 26).

The Variance was Granted from Article 19, Table 1 on October 17, 2018.

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its December 15, 2021, meeting
GRANTED the request for an extension for the application referenced above. The original
approval date was October 17, 2018, with an expiration of October 17, 2020.The new expiration
date is December 15, 2023 (Reference RSA 674:33 I-a)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Barbara Irvine

Planning & Land Use

Administrative Assistant
cc: file



